
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting February 10, 1999

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:00
P.M. by president Ranell Hansen. About 135 members were present.

MEMBERSIDP - Diane Eardley introduced new members and four guests. She
asked for volunteers to make star blocks for a local display downtown to
publicize National Quilting Day, March 20. She also informed us of a
lecture on paper to be given at the Womens' Center at UCSB on February 25.

COMMUNITY QUILTS - Karen Heath invited all to a workshop at the Goleta
Center on February 10 from 9 to 3:30 to help assemble quilt kits for
Transition House. This organization has been designated recipient of
Guils Community Quilts for 1999. "Old" workshop participants will provide
lunch for this even and a $3.00 donation will be requested to provide
lunch at the next workshop. There will be a tour of Transition House
tomorrow at noon for all interested.

WORKSHOPS - Karin Cooper is taking reservations for the Bonnie McCaffrey
workshop on April 15. She, and Betty Kelley described the March workshop
with Janice Gerry in more detail.

DOORPRIZES were done by Evelyn-Gorindo in the absence of Debbie Sayers.

SHOW AND TELL was followed by announcements.
1. Louise Shuto from the Santa Barbara Fair and Exposition would like the

Guild to do an interactive quilting display.
2. A special events person is needed.
3. Evelyn Gorindo will head up the nominating committee.
4. A request has been received for a donation to help provide air

conditioning at the Quilting Hall of Fame. This will be discussed by the
Board.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH was divided and won by Val Cattoi and Anita Ulman

Respectfully Submitted,
Betty Kelley.


